
2024-2029 Community Development Block Grant Consolidated Plan  

JEFFERSON CITY, MO. (March 9, 2023)- The City of Jefferson would like to invite members of the public 
to participate in determining how Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds are invested in 
the community.  
 
The City of Jefferson must prepare a Consolidated Plan every five years that outlines the City's plans for 
the use of U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) grants in infrastructure, housing, 
public services, and economic development. Projects must typically benefit low to moderate income 
persons.  
 
The City  developed a survey that will help identify funding priorities for the Community Development 
Block Grant Program from 2024 to 2029. The City anticipates to receive approximately $300,000 each 
year. The survey closed on January 27, 2023. 91 responses were received. The survey results may be 
viewed at the following link.  
 
A public meeting to discuss the survey results and to plan next steps will be held on Wednesday, March 
22, 2023 at 4:00 pm in the City Council Chambers, 320 E. McCarty Street, Jefferson City, MO. The public 
may attend in person or virtually via 
https://jeffersoncity.webex.com/jeffersoncity/j.php?MTID=mf2ebc4c1186c7beeb1f2830901a56a40.  
 
For questions or more information, please contact Anne Stratman at (573) 634-6410 or 
astratman@jeffersoncitymo.gov.  

 

 

https://cms4files.revize.com/jeffersoncitymo/2024-2029%20Consolidated%20Plan%20Survey%20Data.pdf
https://jeffersoncity.webex.com/jeffersoncity/j.php?MTID=mf2ebc4c1186c7beeb1f2830901a56a40
mailto:astratman@jeffersoncitymo.gov

